



July 24, 2025

Reverend Michael Brzezowski Parish of the Holy Spirit 7409 W Clearwater Avenue Kennewick, Washington 99336

Dear Father Michael,

On behalf of Catholic Charities USA, please know how grateful we are for Parish of the Holy Spirit community and their most generous gift in the amount of \$1,000.00 to support our relief and recovery efforts for the catastrophic flooding across Texas' Hill Country region.

The flooding has tragically claimed at least 104 lives, including 84 in Kerr County alone, where 28 children were among the victims — the majority connected to the sudden devastation at Camp Mystic. Beyond the heartbreaking loss of life, the floods have left a wide path of destruction. Entire neighborhoods in low-lying areas have been submerged, with hundreds of homes either severely damaged or swept away by the rising waters.

Catholic Charities is on the ground providing emergency assistance—offering food, clean water, shelter, and other essential supplies to families who have suffered unimaginable losses. This emergency gift ensures they can continue delivering life-saving support and long-term recovery without interruption. 100% of your donation will go directly toward rebuilding efforts in these hard-hit Texas communities.

Know that this gift will help us bring hope, love, and compassionate care to those trying to rebuild their lives after this devastating event.

May God continue to bless you always, and in all ways! YOUR PARISH IS AMAZING!

Anthony T. Sciacca

Executive Vice President &

Chief Development Officer

Your donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. No goods or services were considered in exchange for this gift.